
                                                                              

 

 

 

 

Letter to Employers 

 

Thank you for visiting the Academy and support us in our endeavour 

to ensure that all of our students have contact with employers and get 

to understand some of the requirements they will need in terms of 

their skills in order to enter the world of work. 

We greatly value your input and would appreciate if you have any 

feedback with regards to your experience in the Academy.  

If you are in a position to leave feedback, please send it to Elvira Suess, 

the CEIAG Coordinator, who will gladly display your feedback below. 

Please send it to: 

esuess@dixonsaa.com 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Elvira Suess 
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